Hirshfield-Gold, Shayna

From: Misti Bruceri <mistib@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 3:27 PM

To: Hirshfield-Gold, Shayna; amy@builditgreen.org
Cc: mbh9@pge.com; 'Ed Pike'

Subject: RE: Request for additional PEV code assistance
Hi Shayna-

We are scheduled to meet with Marshall at the end of the week and should be able to get you a response then. Is there
a specific date by which you would need the information?

Thank you-

Misti

From: Hirshfield-Gold, Shayna [mailto:SHirshfield-Gold@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 11:50 AM

To: amy@builditgreen.org; mistib@comcast.net

Cc: mbh9@pge.com; Ed Pike <epike@energy-solution.com>

Subject: Request for additional PEV code assistance

Dear Amy and Misti,

| hope you’re doing well. | am writing to request PG&E local government PEV infrastructure Reach code adoption
assistance for the City of Oakland, with technical assistance coming from Energy Solutions. As you probably already
know, Energy Solutions prepared a report in July using CEC funding on the cost-effectiveness of installing PEV
infrastructure in several generic building configurations during new construction as opposed to retrofits. Now, in
response to stakeholder concerns about specific cost increments, we request PG&E funding to revise two of those
scenarios to address our current code proposal. To be clear, we will not be writing a new report. Rather, the current
requested scope will cover simply the cost-effectiveness modeling evaluation results tailored for our local code proposal.

The specific concerns have come from a group of local builders organized through the Jobs Housing Coalition and the
Oakland Builders Alliance. They are requesting specific evaluation of the cost of the City of Oakland proposed local
ordinance, including the “per-door” cost increment of the proposed code vs. the CALGreen minimum and voluntary
standards. Oakland staff and other stakeholders believe that the proposed changes as currently written are appropriate
to meet current and expected demand, and to address related policy goals.

PG&E funding would provide additional cost-effectiveness data that could be helpful to Oakland and likely other regions
as well, and help us establish a strong precedent with our other regional partners in favor of local government Reach
Code adoption.

Thank you,

Shayna H. Hirshfield-Gold

Energy Policy Analyst & Community Climate Coordinator, Environmental Services Division
Bureau of Facilities and Environment
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